
 
 

ATTACHMENT NO. X. – D 
 
 
ATTACHMENT NO. X-D:  Approval of School Resource Officer 
  
Suggested Motion: Approve the addition of a district School Resource 

Officer 
  
Recommended action: Approve as presented. 
 
  
It is recommended that the Board approve the addition of a School Resource Officer 
(SRO).  Adding a school resource officer is a proactive measure towards continuing to 
keep our schools secure and safe.  We continue to see trends of threats, drugs, and violent 
actions that occur in schools, and an SRO will help to deter those threats.  Having an 
SRO helps the district with a quicker response time to emergencies within the district.  
Other advantages to having an SRO are building relationships with students because they 
are always on campus, assisting with drug awareness, and participating in our threat 
assessments. 
 
An SRO must have a specialized certification to work with youth. Grants are available 
through SAFE Schools opportunities, which the district will apply for to help offset the 
cost. The district will cover 75% of the salary (9 months), and the Sheriff’s Department 
will cover 25% (3 months). The intergovernmental agreement is for four years, and the 
district cost is approximately $75,000 - $80,000 yearly. 
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